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CENTRAL POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
LAW DIVISION 

22nd Jan to 02nd Feb, 2018 

 
S 

No 
Case No. & 
Title 

Advocate 
& 

Division 

Case summary Action Due 
and 

Compliance 
by CPCB 

SUPREME COURT(6 Cases) 
01 Writ 

Petition No. 
728 of 2015 
Arjun 
GopalVs 
U.O.I &Ors. 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 
I/C 
Sh. 

Prashant 
Gargava 

it pertain to ban the 
use of fire crackers, 
sparklers and minor 
explosive during 
festival or otherwise 
and seasonal crop 
burning is halted in 
favour of less 
harmful alternatives, 
directions to take 
stringent action 
against those who 
dumped dust, malba 
and other pollutants 
without following 
regulations and 
permissions etc. The 
matter is connected 
to Writ Petition No. 
13029 of 1985 
(M.C.MehtaVs Union 
of India &ors ) 

Reply filed.  
Listed on 22-
01-2018 



02 W.P.(C)No.1
3029 of 
1985M.C.Me
htavs Union 
of India &ors 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 
I/C 
Sh. 

Prashant 
Gargava 

Vehicular Pollution 
in Delhi. Regarding 
the issue of stubble 
burning and action 
to discourage crop 
residue burning. 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
24.01.2018. 

03 W.P.(C)No.1
3029 of 
1985M.C.Me
htavs Union 
of India &ors 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 
I/C 
Sh. 

Prashant 
Gargava 

Listed for report no. 
71 and 78 submitted 
by EPCA (Regarding 
comprehensive 
action plan for Air 
Pollution control and 
supplementary 
report on the 
comprehensive 
action plan with 
timelines) with para 
to the points no. 
2.2.1 & 2.2.2 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
25.01.2018. 

04 Writ Petition 
(C) 895 of 
2016, Indian 
Medical 
Association 
Vs. Union of 
India & Ors. 
Regarding air 
pollution in 
Delhi & NCR 

Adv Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 

This matter is 
related to Air 
Pollution & its 

impact on public 
health. Reply filed on 

19.08.2017 

Listed on 
25.01.2018. 

05 W.P. (C) 651 
OF 2005 

 15 Stone Crushing 
Unit to carry the 
inspection within 

four week 

Listed on 
02.02.2018 

National Green Tribunal ,PB, New Delhi (  53 Cases) 



06 OA 
No.481/2017 
Bharat 
Bhushan 
Malviya Vs 
UOI & Ors 

Adv. 
R.N.Singh 

Related to cutting of 
trees. 
This matter is not in 
CPCB Jurisdiction. 
 

Listed on 
22.01.2018 

07 OA No. 
317/2015 
Rashid Ali 
Warsi 
Vs. 
UPSIDC Ltd. 
& Ors. 
 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri 
Abhay 
Singh) 

 

Related to discharge 
of untreated 
discharge in the 
village canal in 
Tronica City GZB 
U.P. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
1.01.2016. 
Joint 
Inspection 
by UPPCB & 
CPCB 
carried out.  
Report is 
filed on 
23.03.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

08 OA NO. 
473/2017 
Niharika 
Vs. Union of 
India & Ors.. 

WM 
(I/C 

Anand 
Kumar) 

Adv. 
Sharmila 
Upadhaya 

Related to 
Technology using in 
Solar Panels in 
India. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
24.08.2017 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

09 OA 
NO.126/201
7 
Vikrant 
Tongad Vs. 
UOI &ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM 
(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to cleaning 
up of canal in 
Dallupura in East 
Delhi. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
27.07.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

10 OA No. 
509/2015 
Saloni 
Ailawadi 
Vs.U.O.I. 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/C 

Sh.Suneel 
Dave) 

Related to cheat 
devices installed in 
the Diesel cars by 
the manufacturers. 
  
 

CPCB reply 
already   
filed on 
17.02.2016 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 



11 OA No. 
618/2016 
Sanjay 
Kumar 
Vs.State of 
UP &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 
(Shri 
Abhey 
Singh) 

Related to hot mix 
plants running in 
Noida. 
Adjourned for the 
next date of hearing.  

Monitoring 
is already 
conducted. 
Report is 
filedon 
21.03.2017 
& 
13.11.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

12 OA NO. 
309/2016 
Indian 
Council for 
Enviro Legal 
Action(ICELA
) 
Vs. 
MoEF& CC 

Adv. 
Shlok 

Chandra  
IPC-II 

(Dr. S.K. 
Paliwal) 

Related to de-
commissioning of 
inefficient & old 
thermal power 
plants. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
19.08.2016. 
Compliance 
status of 22 
TPPs, Out of 
which 
Inspection 
report of 10 
Operational 
TPPs filed 
on 
29.11.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

13 No. 811 of 
2017 (Earlier 
O.A. No. 538 
of 2016) 
Suresh 
Chandra 
Yadav 
Vs. 
CPCB & Ors. 

Adv 
Rajkumar 

HWMD 
(Shri B. 
Vinod 
Babu) 

 

Related to Bio-
medical waste 
treatment plant. 
. 

CPCB reply 
already 
filed. 
Report 
already filed 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 



14 OA 
NO.15/2014 
Him Jagriti 
Uttranchal 
Welfare 
Society 
Vs.U.O.I & 
Ors. 

Adv 
Alpana 
Poddar  
UPCD 

(Dr.S.K.Ni
ga) 

Related to plastic 
waste management. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   
filed on 
02.04.2014 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 

15 OA 
NO.134/201
5 
Friends 
through its 
General 
Secretary 
Vs.Ministry 
of 
WaterResour
cs &Ors. 

Adv 
Alpana 
Poddar 
WQM 

(I/C Shri 
R.M.Bhar

dwaj) 

Related to ground 
water pollution. 
CPCB report on 
Water Quality 
supplying in Delhi is 
filed. 
 

CPCB reply 
already 
filed. 
CPCB reply 
in MA NO. 
757/2015 is 
filed. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 

16 OA No. 
144/2017 
K.P. Singh 
&Ors. Vs. 
UPPCB 
&Ors. 

Adv 
Rajkumar 
WQM- I 
(I/C Shri 

R. M. 
Bharadwa

j) 

Related to Pollution 
from chocked and 
untreated drains in 
Vasundhara Sector 1 
to 19, Ghaziabad.  
 

CPCB reply 
already   
filed on 
31.05.2017. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 



17 OA No. 
199/2014 
Almitra H. 
Patel 
Vs. 
Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 
(UPC-II) 

Shri M.K. 
Chaudhar

y 

Related to MSW 
Report filed in 
response of Order 
Dated 13.01.2017. 
 

CPCB has 
filed status 
report 
received 
from States 
on 
16.01.2017. 
On 
17.11.2017, 
Tribunal 
directed 
DDA to 
demarcate 
the landfill 
sites of 
MSW in 
Delhi NCR. 
No 
Compliance 
for CPCB. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 



18 OA No. 
200/2014 
M.C. Mehta 
VS.UOI &Ors 

Adv 
Alpana 
Poddar 
WQM-II 

(A.K 
Vidyarthi) 

Related to cleaning 
of Ganga. 
 
 

Joint 
Inspection 
report filed 
by State of 
Uttarakhand 
on 
29.11.2017. 
Ganga 
Segment –I 
Phase A 
completed 
after 
arguments 
heard by the 
Tribunal. 
Committee 
constituted 
consisting of 
State of 
Uttarakhand, 
UEPPCB and 
UK Pey Jal 
Nigam and 
submit its 
report 
monthly to 
Tribunal on 
regular 
basis. 
No 
compliance 
on behalf of 
CPCB 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 



19 MA 
No.1546/201
7 OA No. 
199/2014 
Almitra H. 
Patel 
Vs. 
Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 
(UPC-II) 

Shri M.K. 
Chaudhar

y 

Related to MSW 
Report filed in 
response of Order 
Dated 13.01.2017. 
Adjourned for next 
date of hearing. 

CPCB has 
filed status 
report 
received 
from States 
on 
16.01.2017. 
On 
17.11.2017, 
Tribunal 
directed 
DDA to 
demarcate 
the landfill 
sites of 
MSW in 
Delhi NCR. 
No 
Compliance 
for CPCB. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 

20 OANO.04/20
13 
Sonya Ghosh 
Vs. 
State of 
Haryana 
&Ors. 

Adv 
Rajkumar 

IPC IV-
SSI 

(Shri 
Abhay 
Singh) 

Related to mining 
activities in all the 
reserved forests, and 
protected forests. 
 

CPCB reply 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 



21 OA 
NO.33/2013 
(THC) 
Karnail 
Singh 
Vs. 
CPCB &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 
(I/C Shri 
Abhay 
Singh) 

Related to mining in 
State of Punjab. 
 

CPCB reply 
already 
filed. 
Joint 
Inspection 
conducted 
by PPCB & 
CPCB 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 

22 OA NO. 
30/2013(TH
C) 
Jai Singh 
Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 
(I/C Shri 
Abhay 
Singh) 

Related to mining in 
State of Punjab.  
 

CPCB reply 
already 
filed. 
Joint 
Inspection 
conducted 
by PPCB & 
CPCB 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 

23 OA NO. 
378/2017 
Sarthak 
Luthra 
Vs.Central 
Pollution 
Control 
Board & Ors. 

Adv. 
R.N.Singh 

HWM 
(Shri 

Anand 
Kumar) 

Related to E-Waste. 
 

CPCB reply 
filed on 
25.07.2017. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 



24 OA 
No.215/2016 
Central 
Pollution 
Control 
Board .Vs. 
Chief 
Executive 
Officer, 4 
Municipalitie
s U.P. 

Adv. 
PinkyAna
nd With 

Adv. 
BalenduS
hekhar 
WQM-II 
(Shri A K 
Vidyarthi) 
(Filed by 
CPCB) 

CPCB has filed OA 
Related to show 
cause notice for 
failure to comply 
with statutory and 
public law 
obligations and 
directions issued by 
the Central Board. 
Adjourned for the 
next date of hearing. 

Tribunal 
directed last 
opportunity 
to file reply 
on status 
report filed 
by State of 
U.P. 
Affidavit has 
been handed 
over to the 
Advocates 
on 
23.11.2017 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

25 OA 
No.451/2016 
Selaqui 
International 
School Vs. 
U.O.I. & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
WQM-II 

IPC-I 
(Shri 

A.K.Vidhy
arathi) 

Related to discharge 
of toxic waste by the 
factories at the 
Pharma City,Selaqui 
Dehradun into River 
Yamuna. 
 

CPCB reply 
already 
filed. 
 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

26 OA NO. 
34(THC)/201
4 Digvijay 
Singh 
Vs.State of 
Rajasthan 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-VI 
Shri 

Nazimmu
din 

 

Related to CETP in 
Pali District of 
Rajasthan. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
26.04.2013 
in WP 
No.2844 of 
2011. 
Joint 
Inspection 
conducted 
and 
Report filed 
by RSPCB. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 



27 OA 
NO.782/201
7 
LokeshKhura
na Vs Union 
of India 
&Ors. 

 
Adv.Praka
sh Singh 

(Shri 
S.K.Niga

m) 
UPC-II 

Related to dumping 
of garbage in the 
residential area of 
Meerut city.CPCB is 
Respondent No.4 
 

CPCB reply 
is ready to 
be filed 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

28 OA No. 
710/2017 
Shailesh 
Singh Vs 
Sheela 
Hospital 
&Trauma 
Center, 
Shahjahanp
ur&Ors 

Adv.Praka
sh Singh 
B.VinodB
abu(WM-

I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
is ready to 
be filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

29 OA No. 
711/2017Sh
ailesh Singh 
Vs Kailash 
Hospital and 
Heart 
Institute 
&Ors. 

Adv.Praka
sh Singh 
B.VinodB
abu(WM-

I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
is ready to 
be filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

30 OA No. 
712/2017Sh
ailesh Singh 
Vs Shri 
Ganga 
charan 
Hospital 
Pvt.Ltd, 
Bareilly&Os 

Adv.Praka
sh Singh 
B.VinodB
abu(WM-

I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
is ready to 
be filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 



31 OA No. 
713/2017 
Shailesh 
Singh Vs 
Katiyar 
Nursing 
Home, 
Hardoi&Ors. 

Adv.Praka
sh Singh 
B. Vinod 

Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply 
is ready to 
be filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

32 MA 
No.1126/201
7 in OA 
No.35/2014 
Bhanwara 
Ram Mirdha 
vs. State of 
Rajasthan 
&ors 

CPCB is 
not the 
party. 
PCI-SSI 
(Shri 
Abhey 
Singh) 

Related to stone 
crusher. 
Tribunal gives some 
directions to the 
authority who 
inspected stone 
crushers in January 
2017 to present 
reports and 
documents before 
the Hon’ble Tribunal. 

MoEF& CC, 
CPCB 
&DPCC joint 
inspection 
report of 
stone 
crushers is 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

33 OA No. 
187/2017 
Ridhima 
PandeyVs.U
OI & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/C 

Sh.Suneel 
Dave) 

Related to adverse 
impact of climate 
change. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
04.05.2017. 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 

34 Original 
Application 
No. 
228/2017 
Mohd. 
Shariq 
Vs. Govt. of 
NCT of Delhi 
& Ors. 

Adv.Rajk
umar 

IPC-SSI 
(Shri 

Abhey 
Singh) 

 Related to running 
of illegal factories in 
the non-conforming 
areas/ residential 
areas i.e, at street 
Kotana, Suiwalan, 
Daryaganj, Delhi 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 



35 OA NO. 
321/2015 
Satya 
Prakash 
Vs. 
MoEF&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC IV-
SSI 
(Shri 
Abhey 
Singh) 
 

Related to illegal 
mining and stone 
crushing activity 
carrying out in 
Reserved Forest 
Land in Jharkhand. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
04.11.2015. 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 

36 Suo Moto 
Application 
No. 
125/2017 
Court on its 
own 
MotionVs. 
State of 
Karnataka 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM 
(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to Bellandur 
Lake on Fire, Toxic 
Smoke Leaves, 
Bangalore Angry and 
Stunned news on 
NDTV website dated 
17.02.2017. 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
23.03.2017. 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 

37 OA 
No.448/2013 
(THC) 
U.R. 
BeniwalVs. 
State of 
Rajasthan 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/C Shri 

P.K. 
Mishra) 

Related to Textile 
industry in Jodhpur, 
Rajasthan. 
 

Joint 
Inspection 
report of 
RSPCB & 
CPCB is 
filed. 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 

38 OA NO. 
329/2015 
Gram 
Panchayat 
ARABAVs. 
State of 
Rajasthan 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/C Shri 

P.K. 
Mishra) 

Related to Textile 
industry. 
CPCB impleaded as 
a Respondent. 
 

CPCB reply 
filed on 
01.15.2017. 
Joint 
Inspection 
Report filed 
by RSPCB. 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 



39 Original 
Application 
No. 
116/2014 
(M.A. No. 
1054/2015) 
Meera 
Shukla Vs 
Municipal 
Corporation, 
Gorakhpur 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPo

ddar 
WQM 
(Shri 

R.M.Bhar
dwaj) 

Related to Ami River 
in Eastern U.P. and 
its tributaries of 
River Rapti, 
discharging of 
industrial waste and 
Chemical, originate 
from Rashulpur area 
South West District 
Siddarthnagar, U.P. 
 

CPCB reply 
& joint 
inspection 
report 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 

40 Original 
Application 
No. 
156/2015 
Mrs. Sunita 
Pandey 
&Anr. Vs 
Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPo

ddar 
WQM 
(Shri 

R.M.Bhar
dwaj) 

Related to Ami River 
in Eastern U.P. and 
its tributaries of 
River Rapti, 
discharging of 
industrial waste and 
Chemical, originate 
from Rashulpur area 
South West District 
Siddarthnagar, U.P. 

CPCB reply 
& joint 
inspection 
report 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 

41 MA No 
1556/2017-
1557/2017 
IN 
OA 
No.776/2017 
Ashwini 
Kumar Vs 
CPCB 

Adv 
Rajkumar 

Related to Tanneries 
and Pulp and paper 
industries. 
 

Listed on 
30.01.2018 



42 OA No. 
710/2017 
Shailesh 
Singh Vs 
Sheela 
Hospital 
&Trauma 
Center, 
Shahjahanp
ur&Ors 

Adv.Praka
sh Singh 
B.VinodB
abu(WM-

I) 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste drawn 
out from hospitals. 
 

Listed on 
30.01.2018 

 43 OA 
NO.138/201
6 (TNHRC) 
Stretch Grips 
Mansa’s 
Sacred 
Ghaggar 
River 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM-I 
(I/C Shri 

R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Copy of OA not 
received.  
 

Joint 
inspection 
conducted. 
Report filed 
by PPCB. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

 44  OA 
NO.139/201
6 
Yogender 
Kumar 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM-I 
(I/C Shri 

R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Copy of OA not 
received.  
 

Joint 
inspection 
conducted. 
Report filed 
by PPCB. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

45 Original 
Application 
No. 
249/2017 
(Earlier 
O.A.No.223/
2015) M/s 
RamaaShya
ma Papers 
Pvt. Ltd. Vs. 
Smt. 
Sunaina 
Singh &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(I/C Shri 
P.K.Mishr

a) 
Matter 

dealt by 
Shri 

Kamlesh 
Singh 

Related to Paper 
Industry. 
Estimate on 
environmental 
degradation 
prepared by CPCB 
and IIT Rorkee. 
 

Listed on 
31.01.2018 



46 Original 
Application 
No. 
116/2014 
(M.A. No. 
1054/2015) 
Meera 
Shukla Vs 
Municipal 
Corporation,
Gorakhpur 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPo

ddar 
WQM 
(Shri 

R.M.Bhar
dwaj) 

Related to Ami River 
in Eastern U.P. and 
its tributaries of 
River Rapti, 
discharging of 
industrial waste and 
Chemical, originate 
from Rashulpur area 
South West District  
Siddarthnagar, U.P. 

CPCB reply 
& joint 
inspection 
report 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

47 Original 
Application 
No. 
156/2015 
Mrs. Sunita 
Pandey 
&Anr. Vs 
Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPo

ddar 
WQM 
(Shri 

R.M.Bhar
dwaj) 

Related to Ami River 
in Eastern U.P. and 
its tributaries of 
River Rapti, 
discharging of 
industrial waste and 
Chemical, originate 
from Rashulpur area 
South West District 
Siddarthnagar, U.P. 
 

CPCB reply 
& joint 
inspection 
report 
already 
filed. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

48 OA 
No.645/2017 
(Earlier OA 
NO. 
121/2015) 
K.S.Gahunia 
Vs.NBCC 
Ltd. & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPCD 
(I/C Smt. 

Mita 
Sharma) 

Related to 
construction site 
situated in East 
Kidwai Nagar. 
  

Listed on 
31.01.2018 



49 OA NO. 
261/2016 
Citizen 
Welfare 
Society 
Vs.State of 
Uttar 
Pradesh 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Shlok 
Chandra 
WQM-I 
(Shri 
R.M.Bhar
dwaj 

Related to STP in 
District Mathura, 
U.P. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   
filed. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

50 OA NO. 
266/2016 
Rajasthan 
Textile Hand 
Processor Vs 
.Rajasthan 
State 
Pollution 
Control 
Board 

Adv. Raj 
Kumar 
IPC-III 
(Dr. M. 

Madhusu
dan) 

Related to textile 
industry in 
Rajasthan. 
CPCB is not 
Respondent. 
 

Guidelines 
on ZLD for 
Textile 
Industry in 
Rajasthan 
issued by 
CPCB. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

51 OA 
NO.101/201
4 
Shobha 
Singh 
Vs. 
State of 
Punjab 
&Ors. 

Adv.Alpan
aPoddar 
WQM 
(Shri 
R.M.Bhar
dwaj) 

Related to untreated 
sewage of city 
Ludhiana 
discharging into 
BudhaNala, 
Ludhiana, Punjab. 
 

CPCB reply 
and joint 
inspection 
conducted 
by PPCB & 
CPCB report 
already filed 
on 
03.12.2014. 
Listed on 
01.02.2018 

52 OA No. 
383/2016 
Vishal Singh 
&Anr. 
Vs.Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/C Ms. 

Mita 
Sharma) 

Related to Coal and 
Iron Ore siding along 
the Railway Station 
in Bilaspur 
Chhattisgarh.  
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
20.10.2016 
Listed on 
01.02.2018 



53 OA 
No.332/2017 
(M.A.No.599
/2017) 
Tejinder 
Kumar jolly 
&Anr. 
Vs. 
State of 
Uttarakhand 

Only for  
Joint 
Inspectio
n 
PCI SSI 
(I/c 
Abhay 
Singh 
Soni) 
 

Related to Stone 
crusher industries in 
Hardwar 
CPCB is not the 
respondent. 
 

Report is 
filed on 
06.11.2017. 
Listed on 
01.02.2018 

54 Appeal 
No.40/2016 
& 
Appeal 
No.41/2016 
M/s. SPR & 
RG 
Construction 
Pvt.Ltd. & 
M/s Dugar 
Housing Ltd. 
Vs 
MoEF&Anr. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

PCP 
(Shri  

V.P.Yadav
) 

Related to violation 
of EIA notification 
2006 construction 
activity in Chennai. 
 

Expert 
Committee 
Report has 
been filed 
by the 
Committee 
on 
15.02.2017 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 

55 OA No. 
400/2017 
Westend 
Green Farms 
Society 
Vs.Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. 
Satish 
Kumar 
IPC-IV 
(Shri 

Nazimudd
in) 

Related to discharge 
of untreated sewage 
by 18 various 
restaurants/ 
Hotels/Motels/Banq
uet. 
 

CPCB 
affidavit is 
filed on 
04.08.2017. 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 



56 OA NO. 
567/2015 
T.D. 
Chandola 
Vs.A. 
P.Mines& 
Minerals 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC IV-
SSI 

(Shri 
Abhey 
Singh) 

CPCB is 
not the 

responde
nt. 

Related to Illegal 
mining activity in 
Bhageshwar, 
Uttarakhand. 
 

Joint 
Inspection 
conducted 
by UEPPCB 
& CPCB. 
Report is 
filed on 
06.09.2017 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 

57 OA NO. 
509/2015 
Saloni 
Ailawadi Vs. 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
Mita 

Sharma 

Related to cheat 
devices installed in 
the Diesel car by the 
manufactures.   
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
17.02.2016 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 

58 OA No. 
527/2015 
Satwinder 
Singh Sodhi 
Vs.Volkswag
an (I) Pvt. 
Ltd. &Ors. 
 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/C Ms. 

Mita 
Sharma) 

Related to cheat 
devices installed in 
the Diesel cars by 
the manufacturers. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   
filed on 
17.02.2016 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 

NGT,  WESTERN BENCH PUNE (  10 CASES) 
59 OA no. 77 of 

2016 in OA 
no. 33 (THC) 
of 2013 (WZ) 
JanardanCh
andarPatilVs 
Union of 
India &ors 

Adv. 
Rahul 
Andle 

In compliance order 
dated 17.08.2015 
passed in the OA No. 
33 (THC) of 2013 
(WZ) 
JanardanChandarPa
tilVs Union of India 
&ors) Revised Action 
Plan & Subsequent 
Progress Report- 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
22/01/2018. 



60 OA NO. 
2/2017 
Tarun Patel 
VsMoEF& 
CC &Ors. 
Respondent 
No. 3 

Adv. 
Rahul 
Andle 

I/C- Sh. 
Ajay 

Aggrawal 

Regarding:- Seeking 
reassistment of 
MoEF& CC 
Notification dated 
01st January, 2016 
for removing 
scientific flaws and 
anomalies in 
achieving the objects 
of Environment Act 
1986 and Water Act, 
1974.  

ReplyFiled.               
Listed on 
22/01/2018. 

61 Application 
No. 57 of 
2016 
KirtiRattiLal 
Desai 
&Ors.vs 
Collector 
Walsad&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rahul 
Andle 

It is a Fresh Case in 
which Pollution of 
River Daman Ganga 
& Disposal of Solid 
Waste issues have 
been highlighted this 
is a application in 
which Industrial 
pollution & Ground 
Water 
Extraction/Depletion 
in the WalsadDistt. 
pointed out. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
24/01/2018. 

62 Application 
no.39/2013 
MA 
202/2013, 
02/2014 
Dileep B. 
Nevatia V/s 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv 
Manda 

Gaikwad 

Development of 
Noise Standards for 
Automobile and 
Standards for Horn 
on road. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
30/01/2018. 



63 OA No. 
99/2017, 
Tarun Patel 
Vs MoEF& 
CC & Ors 

Adv. 
Rahul 
Andle 
IPC VII 
(I/C-Sh. 

Ajay 
Aggrawal.

) 

The present 
application is being 
filed for the 
betterment of 
environment in the 
Coastal Sea shore 
area and connecting 
estuaries' from 
Tadgam beach to 
Tithal beach of 
Bulsar district along 
with the jampore and 
Devka beach of 
Daman. (I/C-Sh. 
Ajay Aggrawal.) 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
30/01/2018. 

64 O.A. No. 
143/2016,W
Z, Dileep B. 
Nivetia vs. 
Union of 
India & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rahul 
Andle 
AQM 

I/C Sh. 
D. Saha 

This matter related 
to Indoor Air 
Pollution Quality & 
its Parameters. This 
matter is under Air 
Laboratory 
Division(I/C Sh. D. 
Saha,Dealing Officer- 
Sh.P. 
Krishnamurthy) 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
30/01/2018. 



65 O.A. 
143/2017 
Title 
Kushabapu 
Pawar & 
Anrs Case) 

Adv 
Anirudha 
Kulkarni 

Court has directed 
the C.P.C.B. and 
MPCB to jointly visit 
the said land, collect 
soil and ground 
water samples and 
assess the damage 
caused there on 
account of release of 
spend wash, and 
further 
recommended 
methodology for 
restoration of lands 
and quality of 
ground water, and 
verify the damage 
caused in terms of 
money required for 
restoration. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
30/01/2018 

66 Application 
128/2017(W
Z) Kanabhai 
Sevra & Ors. 
V/s The 
CPCB & Ors. 

Adv. 
Rahul 
Andhle 

Appointment of an 
expert committee to 
assess the damage 
caused to 
environment. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
30/01/2018 

67 Application 
No.114/2015 
Protection of 
Environment 
& Public 
Service 
Committee 
Vs Indian 
Rayon & Ors 

Adv. 
Rahul 
Andle 

Pollution due M/s 
Indian rayon & EC 
related issues 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
31/01/2018 



68 Appeal No. 
142(THC)of 
2016, Sheikh 
Rashid 
Charitable 
Foundation,
Malegaon vs 
Union of 
India & Ors. 

Adv 
Rahul 

Andhale 

This matter is 
related to Municipal 
Solid Waste problem 
in Malegaon. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
02/02/2018. 

NGT, CENTRAL BENCH BHOPAL ( 07 CASES) 
69 OA no. 

18/2017 
(CH Institute 
of 
Management 
and 
Commerce 
&Anr. Vs 
State of M.P. 
&Ors.) 

Adv. 
Yadvendr
aYadav 
IPC-V 

A.S.SONI 

Pollution due to 
poultry farm at and 
around the campus 
of complainant C.H. 
Institute of 
Management located 
near Indore. (IPC-V) 

Reply Filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

70 Application 
No. 05/16 
(Balwant 
Singh 
Raghuvanshi
Vs Bhopal 
Incinerator 
Ltd. &Ors) 

Adv. 
Yadavend
raYadav 

Bhopal incinerator 
(Biomedical 
disposable services 
for hospital waste 
product) Reply filed. 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 



71 Appeal No. 
33/ 2017 
(CZ) (M.A. 
No. 478/17) 
Rajdeep 
Biotech 
Vs.CPCB & 
Ors. 

Adv. 
Yadavend
raYadav 

CPCB, Regional 
Directorate, Bhopal 
has submitted 
inspection report on 
dated 04.08.2017 on 
the basis of which 
CPCB had issued 
closure direction to 
the facility on dated 
14.08.17. Against 
which M/s Rajdeep 
Biotech filed appeal 
in NGT, Bhopal for 
admission. The case 
has been heard and 
decided by Hon'ble 
NGT that the facility 
will be re-inspected 
for verification of 
compliance against 
the closure direction 
and then the case 
will be heard on 
dated 24.11.2017. 
Inspection report has 
been filed on 
24.11.17.  

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 

72 Application 
No. 144/ 
2015, Nagrik 
Upbhokta 
Margdarshak 
Manch & 
Ors. Vs State 
of MP & Ors. 

Adv. 
Yadavend
raYadav 

CBWTF (Kripa Waste 
-- biomedical waste 
facility.  

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 



73 Application 
no.139/13, 
Akhil 
Bhartiya 
Vidyarthi 
Parisad & 
Ors. Vs 
Union of 
India & Ors. 

Adv. 
Yadavend
raYadav 

Regarding Pollution 
in River Narmada 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
01.02.2018 

74 O.A.No.27 of 
2016 Ashok 
Kumar 
Bhatnagar 
Vs 
Hindustan 
Copper Ltd & 
ors 

Adv. 
Yadavend
raYadav 

Related to Mining of 
Copper 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 

75 OA No 123 of 
2017 (CZ) 
(THC) W P No 
5660 of 10 
Bharat 
Kumar 
Mishra Vs 
Mycem 
Cement 
Damoh & 
Ors 

Adv. 
Yadavend
raYadav 

The copy of Writ 
Petition or Original 
Application is 
awaited. The case is 
transferred from 
Honble High Court of 
Madhya Pradesh 
Jabalpur to NGT 
Central Bench on 
dated 9.11.17 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 

NGT,  EASTERN BENCH KOLKATA ( 06 CASES ) 
76 O.A. No. 

12/2017/EZ 
(DINKAR 
BRICKS Vs. 
UNION OF 
INDIA & 
ORS.) 

AdvSuren
der 

Kumar 
 

MATTER IS 
RELATED TO 
POLLUTION 
CAUSED DUE TO 
BRICKS & EC OF 
BRICK KILN 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 



77 OA/15/2014 
Tribunal on 
its own 
Motion Vs 
Union of 
India & Ors 

AdvSuren
der 

Kumar 
 

In the matter of River 
Churni (I/C-Shri 
R.M. Bhardwaj) 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
29/01/2018 

78 O.A.NO 
148/2017 ( 
SAI 
SULPHONAT
E PVT. LTD 
Vs UOI AND 
ORS.) 

AdvSuren
der 

Kumar 
 

REGARDING 
POLLUTION FROM 
THE ORGANIC 
CHEMICAL 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
31/01/2018 

79 O.A No. 
23/2017/EZ 
Syed Arshad 
Naskar Vs 
Union of 
India & amp; 
Ors. 
Respondent 
No. 10 

AdvSuren
der 

Kumar 
(IPC VII 
I/C- Sh. 

Ajay 
Agarwal. ) 

 

Illegal stone crusher 
units in Jharkhand 
Areas. (IPC VII I/C- 
Sh. Ajay Agarwal. ) 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
31/01/2018 

80 OA 
10/2016/EZ 
Joydeep 
Mukherjee 
Vs UOI & 
Ors 

AdvSuren
der 

Kumar 
 

In the matter of 
Pollution of R. 
Mahananda, R. 
Jorpani, R. 
Phuleswari. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
31/01/2018 

81 30/2014/EZ 
Joydeep 
Mukherjee 
Vs Chief 
Secretary of 
WB & Ors 

AdvSuren
der 

Kumar 
 

In the matter of 
Tarapith Temple & 
Hotels(matter related 
to Zonal office 
Kolkata). The 
Competent Authority 
Directed Zonal office 
Kolkata to file 
inspection report 
and follow up. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
01/02/2018 



NGT SOUTH BENCH, CHENNAI ( 18 CASES) 

82 Appln No. 
19 of 2013 
M/s 
Meenavargal
MembattuSa
ngam V/s 
Chief 
Secretary, 
Govt. of 
Tamil Nadu. 
CPCB is not 
a respondent 
 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambar

am 
 

Regarding effluent 
discharge to Marine 
source by M/s MPL-I 
& II. The tribunal 
asked CPCB to 
carryout joint 
inspection (surprize) 
along with TNPCB 
and to submit the 
status report. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

83 Application 
No. 129 of 
2017 
Federation of 
Apartment 
Association 
Bengaluru 
Vs State of 
Karnataka 
&Ors CPCB 
is 
respondent 
No. 4 

Adv. T N 
C 

Kaushik 

Regarding requesting 
for stay on the 
BWSSB notification 
on construction of 
STPs in the 
apartments having 
50 units. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

84 OA no. 213 
of 2015 C.P. 
Senthil V 
TNPCB & 2 
ors. CPCB is 
not 
respondent 
party. 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambar

am 
 

Regarding improper 
function of STP at 
Globus Gardens, 
Coimbatore. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 



85 Appeal Nos 
51-52 of 
2017Manali 
Petrochemica
ls Ltd Plant I 
& II Vs CPCB 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambar

am 
IPC-I 

I/C Sh. 
Gurnam 

Singh 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to 
effluent discharge to 
Marine source by 
M/s MPL –I & II. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

86 MA no. 15 
of 2017 filed 
in OA no. 
195 of 2016 
Tandur 
Citizens 
Welfare 
Society Vs 
Govt. of 
Telangana&o
rs CPCB 3rd 
Respondent 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambar

am. 
IPC II Sh. 
Nazimudd

in 

Regarding Pollution 
problem created by 
the cement 
industries located in 
Tandur, Ranga 
Reddy DIstirct, 
Telengana 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

87 Appl NO. 
164 of 2014 
P. Edwin 
Wilson, 
Purasaiwalka
m, Chennai 
Vs The State 
of Tamil 
Nadu, rep by 
its Chief 
Secy., 
Chennai and 
others 9th 
respondent 

Sh.D.S. 
Ekambar

am 
 

Pollution of River 
Coovam, Bachiham 
canal &Adyoor. 
CPCB has already 
filed reply and 
waiting for further 
orders. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

88 OA no. 395 
of 2013 
(CPCB is not 
respondent) 

Sh.D.S. 
Ekambar

am 
 

Regarding illegal 
disposal of BMW in 
Munnar Highway 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 



89 OA no. 59 of 
2017 Devi 
Social & 
Educational 
Foundation 
Vs Director, 
General of 
Hydrocarbon
s & 8 ors 
Respondent 
No. 6 

Sh.D.S. 
Ekambar

am 
 

Regarding 
Environmental 
Damage caused due 
to extraction and 
exploration of 
Hydrocarbons in 
Puddukkottai 
Distirct, Tamil Nadu. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 

90 OA no.43 of 
2017 Suo 
Moto Case by 
Tribunal Vs 
State of 
Kerala & 9 
ors CPCB is 
respondent 
no. 10 

Shri 
Thirunav
ukarsu 

Related to Bio 
Medical Waste 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 

91 Original 
Application 
No. 37 of 
2012 Sri 
S.P.Surendra
nath Kathik 
Vs 
Chairman, 
Pallavaram 
Municipality 
& ors. 4th 
Respondent 

Sh.D.S. 
Ekambar

am 
 

Municipal Solid 
Waste dumpsite. 
Concerned 
Municipality is 
submitting progress 
report regularly in 
tribunal. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
29.01.2018 



92 Appln. No 77 
of 2016 Smt. 
Padma 
Kodali Vs 
Karnataka 
State 
Pollution 
Control 
Board & Ors. 
Respondent 
No. 4 

Sh.D.S. 
Ekambar

am 
Shri 

Prashant 
Gargava 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to 
sponge iron 
industries, Bellary. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 

93 Application 
No 165 Of 
2017 Meenr 
Thantkai 
K.R. Selvaraj 
Kumar 
Meenavar 
Nala Sangam 
Vs The 
Secretary to 
Government 
UOI & 9 Ors. 
Respondent 
No 04. 

Adv. K. 
Prabhaka

r 
IPC-VII 
Sh. Ajay 
Agarwal 

 
 

Regarding Crude Oil 
Pipeline without any 
coating inside the 
pipeline is gross 
violation of the 
specific conditions of 
the CRZ clearance. 
(IPC-VII). 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 

94 136 of 2016 
in the matter 
of Capt. 
B.S.Prakash 
V/s Union of 
India & 6 
ors. CPCB is 
3rd 
respondent 

Adv. D S 
Ekambar

am 
PAMS I/c 

Shri 
R.M.Bhar

dwaj  

The matter is 
regarding violating 
the terms & 
conditions granted in 
Environmental 
clearance by M/s 
Green Gateway 
leisure Limited, 
Thiruvananthapura
m, Kerala. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
30.01.2018 



95 OA no. 16 of 
2017 
Saravanan 
Dakshinamu
rthy Vs 
Union of 
India & 8 ors 
CPCB is 
respondent 
no. 8 

Adv. D S 
Ekambar

am 
 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to Oil 
Spill from the 
collision of two ships 
near Kamararjar 
Port, Chennai 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

96 OA No.14 of 
2017 
Meenavar 
Nala Sangam 
Vs The 
Chairman, 
National 
Coastal Zone 
Management 
Authority, 
GoI & Ors 
CPCB is 
respondent 
no.12 

Adv. D S 
Ekambar

am 
 

Regarding Pollution 
caused due to Oil 
Spill from the 
collision of two ships 
near Kamarajar Port, 
Chennai. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

97 Application 
No 170/2017 
K. Sathis 
Goud & 3 
others Vs 
State of 
Telangana & 
6 other. 
Respondant-
6 

Adv. D S 
Ekambar

am 
UPC-I 

Regarding Protest 
causing Noise 
Pollution, & removal 
of Loudspeakers. 
Prevent vehicular 
movement causing 
air pollution. (UPC-I,) 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 



98 Application 
No. 40 of 
2017 P. 
Somasundar
am, Advocate 
Vs UOI & 3 
Ors CPCB is 
respondent 
No. 4 

Adv. D S 
Ekambar

am 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to Oil 
Spill from the 
collision of two ships 
near Kamarajar Port, 
Chennai 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
31.01.2018 

99 OA no. 81 of 
2017 
Puducherry 
Environment 
Protection 
Association 
Vs CPCB 

Adv T 
N.C.Kaus

hik 

Regarding 
challenging the 
CPCB letter dated 
2nd February, 2017 
on grant of Consent. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
02.02.2018 

Delhi High Court( 03 cases) 
100 WP(C) 

1346/2015 
&2115/2015 
Court on its 
own motion 
(air pollution 
in Delhi) Vs.   
Union of 
India 
&Orsand 
Sudhir 
Mishra 
Vs Ministry 
of Health & 
Family 
Welfare &ors 
(regarding 
Air Pollution) 

Adv. 
Saqib 
AQM-I 
 
(Dr.D.Sah
a) 
 

Related to Air 
Pollution in Delhi 
NCR Region. 
Adjourned for the 
next date of hearing. 

Data with 
affidavit 
filed before 
the Hon’ble 
court 
No 
compliance 
for CPCB 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 



101 W.P.(C) 
841/1998 
Ashok 
Agarwal Vs. 
UOI & Ors. 
(B.L. Wadera) 

Adv. 
Alapana 
Poddar 
(UPC-II) 
Shri M.K. 
Chaudhar
y 

Related to Municipal 
Solid waste in 
Country. 
  
 

CPCB 
periodic rep
ort on solid 
waste 
Managemen
t already 
filed. 
Listed on 
01.02.2018 

102 WP (C) No. 
158/2018 
Dr.B.Madhus
udan vs. 
DPCC & ors. 

Adv. 
Satendra 
Kumar 
AO(P) 

Shri R.D. 
Pandey 

Related to service 
matter. 

Reply is 
under 
process. 
Listed on 
01.02.2018 

District court, New Delhi ( 01  case) 
103 Civil suit 

No.223/2016 
Modern 
Decorator vs. 
CPCB(Tis 
Hazari 
matter) 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 

Listed for 
arguments. 

Listed on 
29.01.2018 

 

 

 


